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Date:  08/19/2020 
 
Medi-Cal 
 
Important Provider Notice: #402 
 
Subject: Invalid Surgical Procedure Code Rejections – Effective 8/3/20 
 
Claims received on and after 8/3/20 will now be rejected back to the provider of service if billed with an 
invalid surgical procedure code when a system generated denial cannot be used.  Surgical procedure codes, 
even in only informational, must be valid regardless of claim type. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the PHC Claims Department at (707) 863-4130. 


